/ ¥, COLORADO PEACHES ARE
COMING TO MARTIN COUNTY YFC!
USE YOUR SMART PHONE CAMERA
“IlO SCAN THIS CODE TO BE
\NOTIFIED WHEN PEACHES ARRIVE! :
OR, EMAIL AT CHUCK@SCMYFC.ORG. WE'LL NOTIFYYOU AS
SOON AS WE KNOW WHEN THEY WILL ARRIVE.

A high percentage of America’s teens are unchurched. They have
never heard the gospel in a way they can understand it and grasp
it's message of hope. They are living without the anchor of Jesus’

love in a culture that is constantly pulling them in different directions.

Jamie* has been coming to The YFC Lighthouse for several months.
She graduated from a local high school this last June; and has
decided to work locally for a year before going to college. The
other afternoon she said to me, “YFC has helped me so much to
get through the last couple years, I'm not sure | could have made it
through without your support.”

Here at YFC, we recognize how important it is for young people to
have good, Christ-centered relationships; both with other students
as well as adults. For many of the kids we see each week, a YFC
volunteer may be the only adult they know who is a believer.

Blessings,

Chuck Rudolph
Area Director, Martin County Youth for Christ

*Names and identifying details have been changed to protect the privacy of the people involved.
Martin Co YFC is a ministry of South Central Minnesota Youth For Christ, and is a qualified
501(c)3) tax-exempt organization. Donations are tax-deductible to the full extent of the law.
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